From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 06 November 2023 10:00
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Submission: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P - Primrose Hill - Park Gates /

Rectification - Resident: 1 St Georges Terrace, Primrose Hill

Hello,
Please log this letter of support in M3.

Thank you,

Daren Zuk

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

From: Mark Ebbinghaus

Sent: 04 November 2023 02:08
To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: |
Subject: Submission: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P - Primrose Hill - Park Gates / Rectification - Resident: 1 St
Georges Terrace, Primrose Hill

To:
Daren Zuk, Camden Council
| am writing to you as a resident stakeholder of the Primrose Hill community.

The existing temporary gate situation is a completely unsatisfactory state of affairs, and requires an immediate and
permanent solution.

The existing gates are;

¢ flimsy, not fit for purpose, are constantly bent out of shape and damaged, particularly by late night
recalcitrant revellers,

e unsightly and not in keeping with the heritage fence, detracting from the unique historic community
attributes of the park,

¢ regularly an Occupational Health and Safety issue to both park users and parks staff (particularly given the
aforementioned regular damage) , resulting in a significant ongoing liability issue which is untenable.

| trust this matter can be resolved urgently and a proper structural as well as a heritage sympathetic solution with
permanent gates on robust runners in sync with the existing heritage fences, with like iron materials and
workmanship.

Please advise as to progress and resolution.

Kind Regards



Mark Ebbinghaus
1 St Georges Terrace, Primrose Hill

Message protected by MailGuard: e-mail anti-virus, anti-spam and content filtering.
https://www.mailguard.com.au/mg



